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Stopping of free Community ART testing and weekend Acute Respiratory Infection (ARI) 
testing at the Combined Test Centres (CTCs) and Quick Test Centres (QTCs).  
 
We had previously provided free community ART testing and weekend ARI testing at our 
CTCs and QTCs during the Omicron wave to alleviate the workload at GP clinics and other 
healthcare facilities. With the declining case numbers and easing of load at the Public Health 
Preparedness Clinics (PHPCs), these free tests will cease from 26 April 2022 onwards.  
 
Paid ART testing will still be available for members of the public at the CTCs/QTCs, GP 
clinics or via tele-ART providers. 
 
 
Please refer to the link for list of Providers (https://www.moh.gov.sg/licensing-and-
regulation/regulations-guidelines-and-circulars/details/list-of-covid-19-swab-providers). 
 
 
Vaccinated Travellers Framework 
 

From 1 April 2022, all fully vaccinated travellers can enjoy quarantine-free travel in 
Singapore. No further testing requirements for Vaccinated Travellers. 

 
Please refer to the Safe Travel link for more information. 

Checklist for Fully Vaccinated Travellers (ica.gov.sg) 

https://www.moh.gov.sg/licensing-and-regulation/regulations-guidelines-and-circulars/details/list-of-covid-19-swab-providers
https://www.moh.gov.sg/licensing-and-regulation/regulations-guidelines-and-circulars/details/list-of-covid-19-swab-providers
https://safetravel.ica.gov.sg/arriving/general-travel/fully-vaccinated

